
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Bidders 
 
FROM:  Steve Grant, Director 
  Leavenworth Parks & Recreation Department  
 
SUBJECT: Riverfront Community Center Pool Locker Room Flooring Project 
 
DATE:  February 1, 2023 
 
  
The City of Leavenworth has canceled the Riverfront Community Center Pool Locker 
Room Flooring Re-Coat Bid, Project No. 2023-RCC-POOLFLOORING, due to zero 
response to the mandatory pre-bid meeting. 


